
 

APPENDIX I 

EAST AND WEST BECKHAM BOUNDARY REVISED PROPOSAL FOLLOWING INITIAL CONSULTATION 

During the initial consultation we received a solitary response from one of the residents affected by this 

proposed change. They have suggested running the boundary to the rear of the affected properties on 

Church Road including numbers 1 and 2 Hall Farm Cottages as shown on the map below.  

Both Hall Farm Cottages are both currently situated within the East Beckham parish boundary, however 

their postal address is already listed as West Beckham and this change would have no effect on their 

governance or their Council Tax liability.  

This would seem a sensible proposal which we would now propose ahead of further consultation. 

 

 


